In compliance with Governor Newsom's Executive Order N-29-20, which suspended portions of the Brown Act, Governor Newsom's Executive Order N-33-20 (Stay At Home Order issued March 19, 2020), and the County of Los Angeles Public Health Officer's Reopening Safer at Work and in the Community for Control of COVID-19 Blueprint for a Safer Economy – Tier 1 Surge Response (issued February 18, 2021), members of the Torrance License Review Board and staff will participate in the public meeting via teleconference or other electronic means in our continuing effort to practice social distancing to reduce the spread of COVID-19.

BUSINESS PARTICIPANTS AND MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC CAN VIEW THE AGENDA AT THIS LINK:

https://www.TorranceCA.Gov/government/city-clerk/commissions-and-advisory-boards/license-review-board/agendas/-folder-4938

BUSINESS PARTICIPANTS WILL BE ASKED TO PARTICIPATE IN THE LICENSE REVIEW BOARD MEETING WHEN THEIR BUSINESS NAME IS ANNOUNCED via Zoom by using the following link or by calling in with the phone number listed below:

Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85001332161?pwd=MEpFWXBQSEJ5cFNBOVVDK0xvQWZpQT09

Phone Number: 1-669-900-6833 Meeting ID: 850 0133 2161

Passcode: 823943

TORRANCE LICENSE REVIEW BOARD NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING

For questions contact: Suzanne Bittner, (310) 618-5923 Email address: Revenue@TorranceCA.Gov

As there is no business to consider at this time, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the License Review Board for Thursday March 4, 2021, HAS BEEN CANCELLED.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 18, 2021 at 10:00 a.m., via teleconference or other electronic means in our continuing effort to practice social distancing to reduce the spread of COVID-19.